
During House Revenue on 4/24/2019 Invited Guest 

Christina Boadamer, Government Relations Director for 

the American Heart Association submitted a physical 

exhibit. An JUUL Vape Pen that looked similar to the 

photo below was passed around to the Committee 

Members for them to look at. 

 

 


